
Dear Parents, Teachers, and Families,

I’m sending my sincere gratitude for making our Book Fair an outstanding success!
Thanks to your contributions, we sold 331 books at our Fair. We raised over $2,325.00
in Scholastic Dollars for our school, which we’ll use to buy books, STEM equipment,
and/or author talks for our school and library. We also purchase one book for each child
on their birthday and books for all classroom teachers and aides if so desired.

My reward for hosting a Book Fair is watching your kids discover new books. All that joy
wouldn’t be possible without volunteers from our PTO and school community – you
deserve my special thanks. As I have undertaken this role, I have received significant
support from everyone at the school and many parents as well. Thanks to these
individuals especially for volunteering their time and energy during this bookfair (I
apologize if I somehow missed anyone!):

Josie Kincaid Kaylee Kid Mrs. Berg
Jillian Wielgat Allan/Hannah Hesselbacher
Jill Marie Henze Stacey Fehly Marilyn Smith
Diana Banasyznski Nicole Rozell Amanda Wollin
Mrs. Westby Mr. Geiger Mrs. Dunkelberger

I am always on the lookout for a co-chair. Let me know if you are interested😊 I hope to
see you and your child at our Fair next fall. Until then, happy reading!

Gratefully,

Adrea McGlynn and Luther PTO
Luther Elementary School
adreahahn@yahoo.com




